
  
 
 
 
                               “Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness” 
                                   
 

 
      Thursday 20th March 2025 

 

 Clothing Bank 

Dear Parents and Carers  

We have a huge amount of children's clothing of all sizes that has been very kindly 
donated by our school community. This includes coats, uniform and non uniform items. 

We are holding an event in the dining hall on Tuesday 25th March where we invite you to 
come and take whatever you need. The dining hall will be open from 2.45pm until 3.30pm 
to allow you to visit either before or after picking your children up. 

We hope to see you there! 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher 
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